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Boys & Girls Club of Pekin

A Positive Place For Kids!
1101 Veerman A Pekin, lllinois 61554 a (309) 346-5437 (KIDS)

John Denning A& Executive Director

October 8, 2002

John Campbell

Brad Campbell Memorial Fund
2501 Willow Street

Pekin IL 61554

Dear John:

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Club of Pekin, I would like to thank you for the
generous donation of $3,000 given to the Boys & Girls Club of Pekin from the Brad
Campbell Memorial Fund. 1 realize a lot of time and effort goes into putting the golf
outing together.

I would like to thank you and the other members of your family for their efforts. The
money will be put to good use serving the youth in our community. We really appreciate

the support you have given to us in the past and once again this year.

Again thank you for this significant donation. It’s impact will be felt by the youth in
Pekin for decades to come.

Sincerely,
Boys & Girls Club of Pekin

Ao Derring

John Denning
Executive Director
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